Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for
choosing our facility for your respiratory therapy needs.

Your experience is very important to us, and we strive to provide the best care possible. We
would greatly appreciate it if you could take a moment to provide us with your feedback
regarding your recent therapy sessions.

Please consider answering the following questions:

How would you rate the quality of care you received?

Were the therapists professional and attentive to your needs?
How likely are you to recommend our services to others?

Is there anything we could improve upon?

Your feedback helps us enhance our services and ensure a better experience for our patients.
Thank you for your time and insights. We look forward to hearing from you soon!

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Facility Name]
[Contact Information]



